
Newsletter    14.10.22 

Dear Parents and carers 

Uniform 

After half term children should be wearing the winter uniform. Please see the web site for details. 

On another note the children are really enjoying the new trim train. The Monkey Bars are a 

particular favourite with a number of children enjoying hanging upside. I would recommend girls 

wearing skirts and dresses wear tights or shorts under their skirts to protect their modesty! 

Harvest Mass 

Today we celebrated a wonderful Harvest Mass with Father Liam. We learnt about praying for 

labourers in the field and all about being thankful for all that we have.  

Thank you very much for your kind and generous donations for the Friary and Emmanuel House. The 

Liturgy Team loaded up the van with your harvest gifts. We know that those who most vulnerable in 

our community will benefit from your kindness. 

Parent Consultations 

Thank you for your support and the excellent attendance at our Parent Consultations either on line 

or as a face to face meeting. I know how valuable the teachers find these meetings in getting to 

know the children even more and meeting you. 

Staff news 

Today we said a sad goodbye to Mrs Whitelocks – part of our office team. Mrs Whitelocks is 

venturing to pastures new. We take this opportunity to thank her for all her work over the past three 

years and wish her all the best for the future. 

We also wish Miss Richmond all the best for her wedding in the half term. In our assembly Miss 

Richmond told us that she has a very nice dress, that she is going to be surrounded by her family and 

friends and that she will be having a special cake too! Congratulations to Miss Richmond who will 

return to us after half term as Mrs Richmond! 

Dates 

31.10.22 – Poppies on sale in school 

1.11.22 – All Saints Mass  

2.11.22 – Fire Safety Assembies 

2.11.22 – School Disco pm 

3.11.22 – Individual Photographs 

4.11.22 – Year 6 assembly 6T 9.10am, 6S 10.00am 

4.11.22 – Eco Team visit to Brakenhurst 

I hope that you all enjoy a relaxing half term and I look forward to seeing you all on Monday 31st 

October 

Best wishes – Mrs Blake 


